
Information Item 
 

Date: February 10, 2020 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Damon Dequenne, Assistant City Manager 

William L. Mayo, Fire Chief 

Subject:   

Presentation of “Winston-Salem Fire Department Saves” videos to the Public Safety Committee 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Safe and Secure Community  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

Two videos, titled Winston-Salem Fire Department Saves, will be presented to the Public Safety 

Committee.  The videos showcase the fire department’s medical response program and chronicle 

stories of residents whose lives have been saved. 

 

The videos were produced by the team in the Marketing and Communications Department and 

will be posted on the City’s website and made available on YouTube. 

 


